
JACKSON TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION 
Regular Meeting  

 
November 19, 2012 

 
The regular monthly meeting of the Jackson Township Planning Commission was called to 
order by Chairman Bruce Baker at 6:30 P.M.  Present were Paul Wyrwas, Bruce Baker and  
Al Gailey. 
 
Public Comment: 
None 
 
Minutes: 
Motion by Al, seconded by Bruce to approve the minutes of the October 15, 2012 meeting. 
All in favor minutes and attendance approved. 
 
Correspondence: 
None  
 
New Business: 
Matt Cramer (Cenker Engineer firm) is performing a Engineering Study on the tower at 
(Peoples Natural Gas) PNG - Rager Mountain.  PNG is planning to install additional load on 
this tower.  During the "Tower Load Study" it was determined that the foundations were 
improperly installed. One of the four foundation concrete anchors has had a very slight 
movement over the past 30 years.  So, to be on the safe side, the plan is to replace the tower 
next year.  There is no safety issue with this tower.  It is inside the fence at Rager.   
 
Old Business: 
None 
 
Adjournment: 
Motion to adjourn at 6:54 PM. Motion by Al, seconded by Paul.  All in favor, meeting 
adjourned. 
 
        Respectfully Submitted  
 
 
        Paul Wyrwas, Secretary 


